Katie Pereny

From: Johnny Peavey <masterjgpeavey@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 10:03 AM

To: Katie Pereny

Subject: Carriage house at 3718 cedar point lane

Thank you for letting me know that you received the drawings and HOA approval letter. The exterior of the carriage
house will be of the exact same materials as the home. If you have any additional questions or concerns please feel free
to contact me.



FOREST BLUFF HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
C/0 SHS Group
3800 Centennial Dr., Suite C
Midland, Ml 48642
Phone: (989) 495-0140
Fax: (989) 495-0183

March 3, 2025

Johnny Peavey
136 Bell Street
St. Ignace, Ml 49781
Re: Lot 7—3718 Cedar Point Ln., Mackinac Island, Ml 49757
Parcel Id. No. 051-772-007-00
Mr. Peavey,
We have reviewed your plans for the detached cariage house (attached herewith), and hereby

confirm your plans comply with the Architectural Control guidelines, and therefors is approved.
Please advise if you have any questions. Thank you,

Forest Bluff Homeowners’ Assoclation

¢

~"Rick Scharich
Acting President



